Public Notice
Petersburg Borough

Seeking Letters of Interest — Local Marijuana Regulation Advisory Committee
&

The Petersburg Borough is accepting letters of interest from citizens who wish to serve
the community as a member of the Local Marijuana Regulation Advisory
Committee. The committee will conduct open discussions with Petersburg’s
residents and business owners regarding what local regulations, if any, the
community desires to place on marijuana sales, cultivation, manufacturing, etc.
within the Borough. Letters of interest should be submitted to Mayor Mark Jensen or
Deputy Clerk Debbie Thompson at the borough municipal building, by sending to PO
Box 329, Petersburg, AK 99833; or emailing to: dthompson @ petersburgak.gov
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